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 MEMO TO: Executive Advisory Board 
 
 FROM: Sue Caddy 
  Director of Business & Human Resources 
 
 DATE: September 28, 2012 
  
 RE: REQUIRED COMPENSATION POSTING 
 
 
It has recently been brought to our attention that the required posting for employees with compensation 
packages in excess of $75,000 is a requirement to which Mid Valley must comply.  The law requires all 
IMRF employers to post on their website a listing that shows “the total compensation package for each 
employee having a total compensation package that exceeds $75,000 per year”.  According to our attorney, 
IMRF has taken the position that this new statute applies to all employees, not just IMRF employees.  I 
will, therefore, be preparing for board approval a listing of all MV staff who meet this requirement. I will 
have the required posting available for you at the Board meeting on Wednesday, October 3, 2012.   


